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I do not support the building of this new runway as the Development Consent Order (DCO) has not adequately addressed
the following issues, 
•        Carbon Cap – should ensure that Gatwick Airport’s emissions are controlled and reduce carbon (greenhouse gases) at
the airport. 
•         Aircraft Noise – reduce aircraft noise and ban night flights
•        Airspace is not big enough – for the increase in flights from 2 runways. This should be included in this application.
•        Areas of Outstanding Natural Beauty (ANOB) and of historic importance are not addressed.
•        Air Quality – air quality standards must be legally binding and there should be mandatory targets that must be met by
the airport with 2 runways.
•        Lack of Housing and Amenities – for an inward migration of workers and the impact on existing housing shortage,
schools, healthcare and amenities. Housing for construction workers that will migrate to the area to build the new runway,
hotels, offices, and roads.


